WEBSTER FREE PUBLIC LIBRARY

Trustees Meeting
January 22, 2014

The meeting was called to order by Sue Barnes, Chairman at 4:10 pm. Also present were Marty Bender, Treasurer, Cathryn
Clark-Dawe, Librarian, and Nancy Picthall-French, Secretary.

The Secretary’s report was accepted with a change. MainStay should be Merrimack County Savings Bank.

The Treasurer’s report was accepted with discussion.

e The Town of Webster Treasurer gave the library $9,402; however, according to Wendy Pinkham, the money should not
have been given until after the town meeting.

o We have received a donation from Phil and Marylou Desmarais.
OLD BUSINESS:
o We received a thank you note from Mary Smith for the Christmas greens.

NEW BUSINESS:

Leslie Collins is our new Wednesday night library volunteer. Welcome.
e  Donation Money

e After purchasing the museum passes, there will be approximately $700 remaining. Cathryn suggested we invite a
speaker in October. One suggestion was to invite Kevin Gardner who wrote The Granite Kiss. We would serve
refreshments either homemade or store bought.

e Donation money will also be used to fund the popular summer reading program.
e  Museum Passes

e  The most popular pass was to the SEE Science Center in Manchester and the least was to the NH Historical Society in
Concord.

e  Astronomy Presentation

e It was decided that when the NH Astronomical Society does a presentation at the library, we will donate $100 to
them. We will serve light refreshments.

e Nancy will send out thank you cards to the people that have donated to the library. Cathryn will send the names and
addresses.

e Cathryn will look into having new thank you cards made. The ones we have show the library and were done by Fred
Dawe. We would like to keep the same illustration, if possible.

The meeting ended at 4:45
The next meeting of the Trustees of the Webster Free Public Library will be on February 19, 2014 at 4 pm.
Respectfully submitted

Nancy Picthall-French, Secretary






